
	

CURBSIDE FLU CLINICS 
FAIR OAKS HEALTH CENTER 
 
Flu	season	is	right	around	the	corner.	The	best	way	to	protect	yourself	and	your	family	is	to	get	a	flu	shot	
every	year.	Because	there's	no	vaccine	for	COVID-19	yet,	it's	more	important	than	ever	to	get	a	flu	shot.	This	
will	help	prevent	getting	both	viruses	at	the	same	time	and	could	help	keep	you	out	of	the	hospital.		
	
We’re	making	it	easy	to	stay	healthy	by	offering	Curbside	Flu	Clinics	at	our	Fair	Oaks	location.	An	appointment	
is	required.	Call	(650)	578-7141	today.		
	
Date:		 	 Saturday,	October	17		 	 Date:		 	 Saturday,	November	7	 	
Time:		 	 8:30	a.m.	–	4:00	p.m.	 	 	 Time:		 	 9:00	a.m.	–	4:00	p.m.	
Location:		 Fair	Oaks	Health	Center	 	 Location:		 Fair	Oaks	Health	Center	
	 	 2710	Middlefield	Road	 	 	 	 2710	Middlefield	Road	
 
Flu	shots	are	also	available	in	the	clinic.	Ask	about	getting	a	flu	shot	at	your	next	appointment,	or	call	us	at	
(650)	578-7141	to	make	an	appointment	with	a	nurse.		
	
	

 


